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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject:  New VSR Route 

Date: August 20, 2019 

 

Effective Immediately   

  

   NEW ROUTE FOR VEHICLE SERVICE ROAD BEGINNING TODAY 

  

   Please be advised that there is a new route when traversing the vehicle service road (VSR) 

surrounding Apron 2.  The former VSR south of Apron 2 has been removed and replaced with new 

VSR markings north of Apron 2, against the AOA fence line.  Please use caution when utilizing this 

new route and, as always, yield to aircraft. 

 

  See attachment (OM2019-05 attachment) for depiction of new path. 

 

 


